
 

The Governors have resolved that it is the right of every pupil to receive free school 
education and that activities offered during the normal school day are available to all 
pupils regardless of their parents ability to meet the cost.  

Parents are asked to make a voluntary contribution towards individual music 

tuition, optional extras like school trips, Duke of Edinburgh Award activities and the 
Outdoor Pursuits programme.  

Every attempt will be made to ensure that no pupil is embarrassed or 
disadvantaged because of inability to pay. Parents are asked to contact the Year 
Leader, in confidence, if there are any problems.   
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